
 

    News Release 

 

RR Mergers Announces Sale of Rapid Track Service to American Track  

 
St. Louis, MO – July 7, 2025 – RR Mergers & Acquisitions, a leading middle-market 
investment bank specializing in advisory services for railroad service and supplier 
companies, is pleased to announce the successful sale of Rapid Track Service to American 
Track. 

Founded in 1983 and headquartered in Tyrone, Georgia, Rapid Track Service has built a 
strong reputation over the past four decades as a trusted provider of rail maintenance and 
repair services. The company has long served the southeastern U.S. with reliable, 
customer-focused track solutions. 

Following the acquisition, Shannon Shockley, President of Rapid Track Service, will 
continue to lead the business, ensuring continuity of leadership and service excellence. 

American Track, the nation’s leading and most trusted provider of turnkey rail solutions, 
brings a robust portfolio of services, including railroad design engineering, construction, 
maintenance, and terminal operations. With a 40-year history of delivering comprehensive 
rail infrastructure solutions, American Track’s acquisition of Rapid Track Service further 
strengthens its position in the Southeastern market and reinforces its commitment to 
operational excellence. American Track is a subsidiary of North American Rail Solutions.  

RR Mergers & Acquisitions served as the exclusive sell-side advisor on the transaction. 
With over 20 years of dedicated service to the rail sector, RR Mergers leverages deep 
industry knowledge, specialized marketing, to deliver successful outcomes for its rail-
focused clients. 
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